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December 8, 1932.

Pe O¢ Box 311

nl'o Jde W Steele
Us Se Geological Survey
Roswell, New Mexico,

Dear Steele:

With your letter of Decenber 2, 1932, you :
transmitted application by the Barnsdall 011 ¢ for
pormission to cdrill a well located in the sE} Seetion 22,
towmship 17 south, renge 29 sast, on permit las Crueces 02687314

In view of the rather wmisual provision eontained -
mﬁooxmumorﬂmmmmﬂxhpmntyﬂnm
ment ot March 18, 1931, the application to drill was referred
to the Washington offioe as per copy of my telegram inolosed,
The Department authoriszed the drilling of the proposed well
by telegram dated Decenmber 6, 1932, oopy of whioh is also ine
olosesd, ,

I en returning the proposal to drill te your offioce
for approval and sppropriate disposition, The looal offiee of
the Barnsdall 011 Company was verbally advised that it wes o _
satisfactory to proceed with drilling operations om this property, .

Yours very truly,

JOHN M. ALDEN,



